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Item  Measure  Target  Actual  

TUSA Meetings  Attendance  N/A  15 (Includes hub attendance) 

UTAS Meetings  Attendance  N/A  3 

UTAS Committees  Attendance  2  2 

TUSA Events/Trainings  Attendance  N/A  6 

Miscellaneous Meetings  Attendance  N/A  2 

Media Communications  Participation  N/A  Nil 

Conference Attendance N/A Nil 

 

Narrative update: 

 Monthly Report: Equity President's Activities - July 2024 

 

July has been a busy and productive month as your TUSA Equity President. I’ve had the opportunity to 
participate in a variety of important discussions, events, and meetings that have significantly contributed 
to our shared goal of promoting equity and inclusion across all UTAS campuses. 

 

Chaired by myself, our TUSA Equity Committee meetings for the first time brought together our newly 
appointed equity officers, fostering a collaborative environment to discuss and address various equity 
issues.  

 

The TUSA team meetings, State Council meetings, and interactions with the UTAS Riawunna NAIDOC 
event underscored the importance of community engagement and cultural celebration. These events are 
vital for fostering a sense of belonging and inclusivity within our diverse student body. With such a 
diverse student population I’m looking forward to implementing and advocating on issues that matter 
based on the recommendations of our TUSA Equity officers.  

  



 

 

Click on the following link to learn more about our Equity Officers and the TUSA Equity Committee! TUSA 
Equity Committee - TUSA 

 

In our ongoing efforts to enhance campus life, I participated in the TUSA Clubs and Societies Council, Mini 
Clubs and Societies Day at Sandy Bay, and the SHaG Market Day. These events highlighted the vibrant 
student life at UTAS and the essential role of clubs and societies in promoting equity and inclusion. 

 

Looking ahead, we are actively brainstorming innovative ways to utilize the $500 allocated to each equity 
officer. This funding is a significant resource that can support various initiatives aimed at enhancing equity 
within our university community. We are excited about the potential projects and the positive impact they 
will have. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. Together, we are working towards a more 
equitable and inclusive environment for all students at UTAS. 

https://www.tusa.org.au/tusa-equity-committee/
https://www.tusa.org.au/tusa-equity-committee/

